
Dear Parent/Guardian 

We will welcome back our P2 - P7 pupils on Thursday 31st August.  This will be a 

short induction/transition morning into their new year groups.  School will finish at 

12pm.  There will be no dinners/lunches on this day.  Children may bring a snack 

for break. 

The bus service will be available on Thursday 31st for morning collection at the 

normal time and will also provide a home journey leaving school at 11.45am. 

Friday 1st September will be a normal full day to 2pm.  Breakfast Club and 

Afterschool Care will also commence. 

We are looking forward to seeing all our wonderful children once again and to 

working in partnership with our parents and family members over the course of 

this next academic year. 

Yours faithfully 

G Trainor 

 

 


